
From the Headmaster

Always Looking to Be Better

Key Dates

Sport



Our Lion Fund programme aims to provide financial
support to allow every MAGS student to access the
breadth of opportunities we offer at our school.

Donate to the Lion Fund now

Centenary Eight christening





A brief history of rowing at MAGS



Mathematicians taking on the world



Earthquake fundraiser a success

Gloriana members host choir



Rich experience at Youth Program

World Vision Youth Conference



MAGS parking restrictions 

Arts Calendar for the term



Historical Images



Sports Update

Lacrosse player represents NZ

Upcoming Premier Sport






